
 

 

OPERATION GRATITUDE 
 

Freedom Hill Elementary School is going to participate in the Operation Gratitude 

Halloween candy program again this year.  If your family  has any left over 

unopened candy (after Halloween) and  they would like to donate , the unopened 

candy can be brought to school no later than Thursday, November 10, 2016.  Please 

do not purchase any candy for this event.   

The candy then  will be shipped to Operation Gratitude headquarters in California, 

and from there it gets shipped to all branches of our military stationed overseas.  

Last year we shipped a total of 20 boxes!  

 Also accepted are such items as lip balm, toothpaste, tooth brushes, dental floss, 

and travel size mouthwash.  

 Collection boxes will be located in the main office.   
Donations will be sorted and mailed to Operation Gratitude on Monday, November 

14, 2016.  Any questions can be directed to the school office at (703)506-7800.   


